
Nikki’s Notes 

 Please join us on our 
ministry Facebook page 
“Browns to Cambodia” to get 
a glimpse into our daily lives. 
We have been posting lots of 
videos this month in an effort 
to let you see what it’s like to 
live in Memot! As always, 
thank you for your prayers! 

February 9, 2022

Faithful Friends, Family, and Supporters, 

January was a busy month for us, with lots of family 
events, some sickness, as well as the work of ministry. In it 
all we have some blessings to give 
thanks for: we had our first 
church potluck, our first time to 
have local believers go on door-
to-door soul-winning with us, 
and a group of local children 
began regularly attending the 
Sunday afternoon Bible club. We 
also had some return visitors 
from the special Christmas 
program. Please pray that the Lord will continue 
to give strength and zeal as we continue with these weekly 
efforts to get the gospel out here in Memot.  

I have been regularly visiting and teaching a man 
named Nat who has been open to the gospel. He has said 
that he wants to believe in Jesus but is trying to persuade 
his wife to believe as well before he makes that 
commitment. Please pray that both he and his wife will 
clearly understand the gospel and truly place their faith in 
Jesus Christ. 

We are planning to make a special focus this month 
on the local church as we continue to try to move forward 
towards becoming an official church. It is so important to 
have a solid Biblical foundation for this so that believers 
can understand why we gather together and what we are to 
be doing. Please pray that this teaching will be well 
received and that believers will continue to mature in their 
understanding and commitment to the Lord.  

For His Name’s Sake,

The Brown Family  
Romans 15:20-21

Prayer Requests 

• Spiritual growth of Christians

• Evangelism opportunities 

• “Light of Life” radio program

Family soul-winning


	Nikki’s Notes
	Prayer Requests

